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Campus Update



30th September 2022


Dear Parent/Carer,
We’ve had a busy, but very positive end to the week!
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Last night we held our first JGC prizegiving celebration, reflecting on pupil achievements during session 2021-22. It was a pleasure to welcome families into the campus to share and celebrate a range of accomplishments, including successes in sporting events and SQA courses (National 3 to Advanced Higher Level). Pupils from P4 upwards received our new Jedburgh Grammar Campus Learning without Limits Leadership Award, in recognition of leadership roles they have taken on across the campus, and Luca Armstrong became the first recipient of the Mary Somerville Award for his outstanding performance in Mathematics. The format was a little bit different to events in each of the previous schools, but we were pleased to receive such positive feedback from families who attended, in particular about the event including both primary and secondary pupils. We are currently considering a variety of ways we can recognise the huge range of achievements and recognise children and young people who display our campus values throughout the session. 
Today we welcomed members of the local community to our Macmillan Coffee Morning. Thank you to everyone who supported this event and a special thank you (and happy birthday!) to Miss Mackay for organising it. Congratulations to Miss Rose, from our Business Support Team, who won the Victoria Sponge bake-off and I am also delighted to share with you that we raised £500 for this wonderful cause.
Wishing you a lovely weekend.
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Susan Oliver

Headteacher
Wellbeing
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School Nurse Drop in clinic (S1-6)
As from 18/10/22 these will be held fortnightly on a Tuesday lunchtime.  Dates for the rest of this year are 18/10/2022, 01/11/2022, 15/11/2022, 29/11/2022, 13/12/2022.
If any young people would like to make an appointment out with these dates they can contact the School Nurse Team directly on 07789 618 525
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Learning without Limits 
Yesterday our S5/6 Sports Leaders organised a hockey and rugby festival for our P4-7 children. Our seniors did a great job of planning and running the event and thanks also go to our P4-7 staff, PE staff team, Michael Harshaw (Rugby Development Officer) and Lauren Grant (Active Schools Co-ordinator) for their support. A fantastic event where all of our campus values were on display!

Parental Engagement

ELC Drop-in

ELC parents/carers are welcome to visit the setting on Thursday 6th October between 5.45pm and 6.45pm.
Senior Phase Information Evening

Reminder that this event will take place in the campus on Wednesday 5th October at 6.30pm and is designed to help you better support your child in S4, S5 or S6.

There will be short presentations on:

Qualifications and SQA Exams in 2022/23 (P Fagan)

Choosing the right course and university or college   (Edinburgh University)

Financial Support for students studying at college/university   (Student Awards Agency Scotland) 

Widening participation to further/higher education (Lothians Equal Access Programme for Schools) 

Careers Guidance (K Ferguson, Careers Adviser))
IT Support 

We finally have Showbie up and running again for all our Primary pupils. Each pupil should have received a letter with their individual student code and all parents/carers should also have received information on how to join our year group announcement pages. Pupils will begin to add work to their portfolios and teachers are using the announcement groups to add photos and information about what has been happening in classes. 

If you have not received information regarding your child's Showbie account or are having difficulties getting onto Showbie then please do email Mrs Seaton on gw09seatonkaren@glow.sch.uk'

Following on from feedback through Parent Council, and direct requests from parents, Mrs Seaton and Mr Johnston will be available 5.45pm-6.30pm on Wednesday 5th October to assist you with any IT related queries you may have. In particular, they will be delighted to share with you the progress the school is making in its use of Showbie and assist you in setting up parental access. Showbie will be the main application that is used for the sharing of feedback and homework.    
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